
 

Dated Friday 23 May 2025 Katherine Marriott 
 

 
Returning Officer 

Printed and published by the ,  

NOTICE OF UNCONTESTED ELECTION 
 

North Kesteven District Council 

 

Election of a Parish Councillor for 

Heckington - West Ward 

on 

Thursday 19 June 2025 

 

I, Katherine Marriott, being the Returning Officer at the above election, report 

that no candidates were nominated for Heckington - West Ward. 

 

A new election will be held within 35 days of Thursday 19 June 2025. 

 


